
 

 

October 20, 2017 

 
 
The Executive Committee of the Marshall County Board of Education, comprised of Chairman of 
the Board Donnie Moses and Director of Schools Jacob Sorrells, spoke by phone Friday, October 
20, 2017, at 1:25 p.m. to approve purchasing access points from a government contract. 
 
The purpose of the request is to add extra access points at all three of Marshall County’s high 
schools. The access points will be purchased from the TCPN Technology & IWB Solutions Products 
Services contract in the amount of $13,125.35, with the funds being taken from capital outlay. 
 
After discussions, the executive committee voted 2-0 to approve the purchase. 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 1:28 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Donnie Moses, Chairman 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Jacob Sorrells, Director 
 


